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As a side by side owner who has lived in Oregon for 40yrs fully support HB3155 for 

safe a responsible person operation of OHV vehicles on state roads. Many other 

states have allowed operations of OHV vehicles without major issues. As a member 

of the OHV community for 30 years I expect each other to be responsible when doing 

so. If a common off road motorcycle can have all the equipment needed and be 

operated on state roads legally so should the side by side.  


